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Fort Worth, TX 86102·0300 


Mr. Smith, 

This letter is to inform yOll the ZW).l Governor and Tribal Council has designated Mr. Darrell 
Tsabetsaye to represent the Pueblo ofZuni on all activities associated with Ft. Wingate remediation 
and consUIUtjOl1 process currently on going. We aro authorizing Mr. Tsnbetsayc to be the Chief 
POlltt ofContact and authorize communicntion be chaune1ed directly through him. He will than 
provide updates and recommendations bllok to the Pueblo ofZuni for offioial action and response. 

We understand this rcqUe8t for designation Is being made by your office and will satisfy any 
concerns rogarding Mr. Darrell Tsabetsayc's E'l,d the Pueblo ofZuni's role as it relates to Ft. 
Wittgate aetlvJties. 

Should you require any additional u)fonnation, please contact mo. 

Sincerely~ 

~ Sr., Governor 
Pueblo ofZWli 

Ce. 	 Dave Cobtaw, New Mexico Environmental Department 

Mark Patterson, Project Manager, Anny BRAe-Ft. Wingate Depot 




Darrell Tsabetsaye 
MAJOR MARI(ET, INC 
P.O. BOX 969 
ZUNI, NEW MEXICO 87327 
505-S73-3122 
505-775-3240 - FAX 

FAX: 

DATE: 	3/22/11 

TO: 	 Pueblo of Zuni Governors Office 
Attention: Mr. Steve Boone, Head Councilman 

FROM: Darrell TsabetsaV9, Owner 

FAX II: (505) 782.. 7202 

MESSAGE: 

Per your requestJ attached Is a letter of designation signed by the Lt. Governor, Willard Zunie 
based on the Governor's concurrence on Ft. WIngate activities when both you and the 
Governor were in Washington, DC last month. This letter was necessary since the Army Corp 
of EngIneers .end New Mexico Department of Environment required the Jetter of desIgnation 
before they would talk to me on behalf of the Zuni Pueblo. This Is the only document 
prepared on my behalf and accepted by both entltlu. Has the tribal AdmInIstrator provided 
the council on a funding update of any available resources left after Edward resigned? I have 

made some progress on the requested follow up aSSignments given to me but would like to 
know If the council will approve my budget and action Items proposed submitted last week. 
If you can call me this afternoon to confirm some of these Items, I'll apprecIate it. 


